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Monday, 19 October 2020
Dear Parents

As Chair of Governors at our school I am delighted to announce that following the recent selection process Mrs Connolly has been now been appointed to the post of Head Teacher.

Mrs Connolly has been Acting Head since the previous post holder took up a new position at a larger school.  The Governors would like to thank Mrs Connolly and all the staff for their wonderful efforts to support our children and their families during these very difficult times.

We are confident Mrs Connolly is the right choice for our school. I am sure all governors, staff and parents will look forward to working with her, as she leads the  school forward, and we all work together, to encourage every child to achieve the very best they can.

Finally, I would like to thank everybody who is involved in any way at The Holy Spirit, everybody plays their part to make us a very special school family.

Yours faithfully

Kathy Keig

Chair of Governors.
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helping children and young people to succeed
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The Diocese of Shrewsbury is a registered charity.  Charity No 234025
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